
From
The Engineer-in-Chief,

Irrig. & P .H. Department,

U.S.CJub,ShimJa-171001

To
\ The Director ,

Information & Public Relations Department,
Information Bhavan, Majitha House,
Chhota Shimla-171 002.

,Dated: Shimla-171 001 the

Subject:- Press Notice regarding postponement of interviews w.e.f.
16.7.2012 to 20.7.2012 for the post of Pump Operator .

Sir.

Press note regarding postponing the interviews for the post of

pump operators scheduled from 16.7.2012 to 20.7.2012 in various circle offices of

the Department is enclosed for wide publicity in the print and electronic

media

Encl: As above.(lO copies)
Yours faithfully,

En9;k-
Irrig. PH Department

U.S.Club. Shimla-171 001
H.P}~~..J:';iFI).o\ v

Copy alongwith aforesaid notice is forwarded to the Station
Director. All India Radio Shimla for giving wide publicity on day to day basis.

Copy alongwith aforesaid notice is forwarded to the Station
Director. Doordarshan kendra Shimla for giving wide publicity on day to day
basis.

Copy all the Chief Engineers, under I&PH Department for
information and necessary action.

Copy all the Superintending Engineers, under I&PH
Department for information and necessary action.

Engineer -in-Chief ,
IrriQ. PH Department

HIMCHAL PRADESH .--,

IRRIGATION AND PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT




